

Dr. Sir Walter Mack, Jr. and the Union Baptist Church Family wishes to thank the following churches, organizations, and businesses for their contribution to...

The Fire Friend's Fund Total Raised: \$30,026^{oo}

\$2000+

Union Baptist Church Our Lady Of Mercy Catholic Church

\$1,000+

Atkins High School Alumni Association
Corner Stone Christian Church of Mocksville
Don Flow
High Point Educational and Missionary Baptist Association
Lewisville United Methodist Church
Masjid Al-Mu-Minum
Mayor Allen Joines, City of Winston-Salem
Phillips Chapel Baptist Church
Preferred One
Tony Carter

\$500+

Davie Construction
Friendship Baptist Church
Joseph R. Daniels
Mars Hill Baptist Church
United Churches In Unity
Winston-Salem Friends Meeting
St. Mark Baptist Church

\$250+

Bethlehem Baptist Church Boulevard Animal Hospital Certified Anesthesia Providers Dr. and Mrs.Charles New Mt. Carmel Baptist Church Our Lady of Fatima Chapel

\$100+

Community Shoe Store
Dr. John Monore
Frank's Gun Repair
Hanes Methodist Church
Reynolds Park Golf Course
St. Stephens Episcopal Church
St. John Baptist Church
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Pollak

Special Services

Milner's Restaurant Cloverdale Kitchen Hanes Brands, Inc. Ranchos Restaurant Sims Recreation Center Kenell Caesar Karen Sterling Ben Piggott

We would also like to thank the numerous individuals who contributed donations to this fund whose names are not reflected above with the churches, organizations and businesses.

The Funds collected were used for 15 days of hotel accommodations, personal items, transportation and transition expenses for fire victims.

Union Baptist Church & 1200 N. Trade Street & Winston-Salem, NC 27101 & 336.724.9305 www.unionbaptistwsnc.org